ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

Dear Parents and Students, Date : 26/09/2025

(Subject: Change in School Timings — Saturday, 27th September 2025)

This is to inform you that there will be a change in school timings tomorrow, Saturday,
27th September 2025, as per the schedule given below:

o Classes I to XIl —07:15 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
o Nursery & KG —-08:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

As you are aware, our Annual Day Celebration is scheduled for 16th October 2025.
Annual Day is more than a celebration; it is an opportunity for holistic development,
seamlessly blending education, culture, and inspiration to shape the overall personality of
our children.

Therefore, kindly note that in the coming days; there may be some changes in the school
timings to facilitate preparations for this grand event. Any such changes will be
communicated to you well in advance.

We look forward to your cooperation and support.

With regards,
Principal
St. Paul’s School, Pali



